
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter –August/September 2018 

 

 

 

Welcome to our September newsletter. 

We would like to give a warm welcome to the new families joining our setting. 

We look forward to getting to know you and your children. 

We hope you will find our nursery welcoming. 

 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

We would like to say a massive thank 

you to all the parents who booked and 

came to parent consultation this week. 

We are very pleased to have received so 

much positive feedback and we look 

forward to maintaining and improving 

our high standards. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out.  Please note that this is safeguarding related 

and MUST be done. 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TAS Explorers/Forest School 

 
We will be resuming forest school on Tuesday the 

25th of September. 

Now that Autumn is approaching it is very 
important that children are dressed appropriately 

for spending a long time outdoors. Could we 
gently remind you all that nursery uniform is 

compulsory on the day, children need to wear 
closed in shoes and appropriate clothing for rainy 

conditions. 
Please ensure you follow these rules in order for 

your child to be able to participate in our 
Outdoor Learning Adventure. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nappies and Wipes
We would like to remind all 

parents to regularly check the list 

by the door requesting nappies or 

wipes.  

We often find children running 

out of wipes. This is equally 

important for those children who 

are potty training. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

Food Bank Collection 

From the 25th of September until  the 28th of 

September we will be collecting food items for 

the people in the community that are less 

fortunate then us. We would appreciate any 

food donations (eg. Tins, dry pasta, rice, lentils, 

biscuits…) that you can make. We will be 

teaching the children the importance of giving 

others, sharing and looking after others. 

 


